
 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

The Lord Hogan-Howe QPM  

House of Lords  

London  

SW1A 0PW  

 

 

26 June 2019  

 

Dear Lord Hogan-Howe  

 

Re: HL 15669  
 
 
With thanks to Michael and colleagues at IOPC for sight of their 29 May 2019 
letter. I will now arrange for a copy to be placed in the House Library.  

 

A copy of this letter goes to Michael Lockwood, Director General at the 
Independent Office for Police Conduct (IOPC).  

 

 

 

 
 

RT HON NICK HURD MP 
Minister of State for Policing and the Fire Service 

Rt Hon Nick Hurd MP 
Minister of State for Policing and the Fire 
Service 
2 Marsham Street 
London SW1P 4DF 
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